Huntsville Irrigation Company

PO Box 140 Huntsville, Utah 84317 Phone: 801-745-1895

November 15, 2017

W. Scott Kjar 19 West 1600 North Centerville, UT 84014

Dear Mr. Kjar,

Thank you for meeting with the Huntsville Irrigation Board and for presenting your request to purchase water rights for your property.

The Board has made a decision to sell you ½ share of water for \$2,000.00. The sale is contingent on an access and construction easement in order to install and maintain the outlet on your property and also receiving final approval from Weber County on this project.

We look forward to hearing from you and working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Brenda Grow, Secretary Huntsville Irrigation